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                                                    NEWS   – APRIL 2019 

 
 
 

AGM 
The Club Holdfast AGM will be held on SUNDAY 26TH MAY 2019 at 11.00am at 
the clubrooms. 
The Bowls AGM will be held prior to the above at 10.00am. 
Please change your diary notes as the AGM has been pushed back 1 week to ensure external 
audit reports and the publication of the Annual Report will be available. 
 
 MASTERS BUILDERS NATIONAL CARNIVAL (Adelaide) 
The Master Builder’s National Carnival will be held at Club Holdfast from Sunday 28th April 
2019 until Friday 3rd May 2019. 
This is another opportunity to raise external funds. 
Again we will need volunteers to ensure a smooth and successful carnival for those 
attending from around Australia. They last played in Adelaide (Holdfast) in 2013. 
More information to follow as it becomes available. 
 
TURF BOWLERS NATIONAL CARNIVAL 
The just completed 54th Australian Tattersalls Turf Bowls Carnival,7-11th April, was 
economically VERY beneficial to the club. Turf Bowlers last completed at Holdfast 8yrs ago. 
Thank you to all the volunteers and the hours they put in to ensure the event was 
successful. 
Thank you to the 9 bowlers who provided 2 teams to support Newcastle throughout the 
competition. Unfortunately their results were not included in determining the event 
winners. 
 
BEST OF THE WEST (Men) 
The competition round robin (West Lakes, Grange and Lockleys) has commenced.  
Clubs take it in turns to host a round – Holdfast is scheduled Thursday 18th April. Trevor 
Bailey still has vacancies for upcoming games, please contact him if you would like to play. 
 
2019 AUSTRALIAN MASTERS GAMES.(ADELAIDE) 
The lawn bowls events will run between Sunday 6th October and Friday 10th October. 
Club Holdfast will potentially hold between 1 and up to 3-4 of those days (still to be 
confirmed). 
 
INDOOR BOWLS -2019 
Men  - will field 2 teams on a Monday afternoon – watch for practice sessions coming up. 
Season starts Monday 29th April. 
Ladies – will play only on Tuesdays this year – watch for further details – eg commencement 
date practice etc. 
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CORPORATE CUP  
The recently held annual Corporate Cup was again a very successful evening with the 
majority of sponsors entering teams. Thank you to Barry, John Kibble and the many 
members who volunteered. 
 
 BIRTHDAYS – April Update 
John McDougall OAM, Dee Edwards, Rick Grimshaw, Mike Hollow, Peter Jalfon, Max Kleinig, 
Ester Penglis, JohnPurdie, 
 
BINGO 
Bingo continues every Tuesday (12.45pm and 7.30pm) 52 weeks of the year. Come along 
during winter and If you have not played for a long time /or never, come and give it a go – 
you could go home with “cash “winnings. 
 
Support your club  
 
Kent Brodie 
President 


